BENCH REQUEST NO. 4 (to Murrey’s and American):

For each quarterly meeting between Company and Pierce County representatives during the 2010-2011 recycling revenue sharing plan period, please provide the following information:

a.
The date of the meeting;

b.
The names and titles of the persons attending the meeting;

c.
The purpose of, and topics discussed during, the meeting; and

d.
A copy of any documents exchanged or otherwise provided during the meeting.

RESPONSE

2. (a-c)
For the Murrey’s/American Disposal Cos. meetings with Pierce County representatives in the 2010-2011 recycling revenue share plan period, Murrey’s/American provide the following in answer to Bench Request No. 4 (a-c):

· Incorporated here for reference is Murrey’s/American’s initial answer to Data Request #1 of October 24, 2011.  In addition to that initial response, Murrey’s/American now supplements its previous answer in reference to two additional meetings with County representatives in the 4th quarter, 2011 reporting period:

� Murrey’s/American note the below clarifications/corrections to this statement for the Commission’s attention.  First, the reference to “third quarter” in the 10/24/11 response actually should refer to the “fourth quarter” of the reporting cycle (which in September 1, 2010-August 31, 2011 with the “third quarter” referring to the calendar year).  Secondly, Sheryl Rhinehart, is the Outreach Coordinator employed by Pierce County and attendee of one of the referenced meetings in the Data Request No. 1 answer.  Also not referenced in that Data Request answer are job titles of the following:  Dan Schooler is the former Division Vice-President of Waste Connections Northern Division, John Rodgers is the General Manager of LRI, Don Taylor is the Assistant District Manager of LRI and Steve Wamback as the Commission is aware is the Solid Waste Administrator for the Pierce County Department of Public Works and Utilities.
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